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Dear Alumni, 

The Reunion Committee has made the difficult decision to not conduct a 
55-year class reunion, which would have normally occurred during 2022.   
We know that this will come as a disappointment to many who were looking 
forward to attending.  Currently, the Committee does not intend to postpone 
the 55-year reunion for a later year. 

We feel this is the right decision considering the continued risk the Covid-19 
virus could pose to attending classmates, spouses, and other local 
attendees. 

Please share this information with class members for whom we may not 
have current contact information.  Also, please share with the Committee 
contact information you have that is more recent than shown in the 
attached Alumni Directory that was updated with information received at 
and following the 50-year Reunion. 

The Reunion website http://bellevue1967reunion.weebly.com was revised to 
reflect this announcement.  Please continue to use the website to find 
classmate contact information, to view photographs from prior reunions, 
find out other Class of 1967 information, and contacting the Committee 
using the Contact Us page.  You can also contact the Committee using the 
email bellevue67reunion@gmail.com. 

Our sympathies to those who have been affected by the Covid virus.   

Take care of yourselves. 

Your Reunion Committee 
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